
 
 

 
23rd April 2022 
 
Dear PNC Members 
 
I hope you all managed to have a bit of a break over the Eater Period. 
 
Please see below the link to register for our inaugural Online Professional Development 
Platform! 
 
This is the first of a monthly session aimed to fulfil some of the Professional Development 
requirements of the PNC membership.  Each of our regions will be hosting a session every 
month.  This session is hosted by our Wellington region and features two topics that we hope 
you will all find interesting.  This is scheduled for 7pm on the 28th of April.  You will have the 
opportunity to ask questions during the sessions.  Please register via the link below. 
 
https://connectnz.zoom.us/webinar/register/6416505972552/WN_ip_g9YlfQE6N9SB0wkw9
YA 
 
As you are aware, we have had to postpone our annual conference twice now.  These sessions 
are aimed at enabling our members to access Professional Development that cannot be 
interrupted by COVID. 
 
We are still moving ahead with our Conference in Christchurch this year.  The team there have 
put together a wonderful program-please look at the website here 
https://perioperativeconference2022.co.nz/registration/  
 
These online session will get us all back into the swing of Professional Development before 
we join, in person, for a wonderful Face to Face Conference.  
 
Best wishes 
 
Juliet Asbery 
Chair Perioperative Nurses College, NZNO 
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